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Well, our chickens are now in situ.  Tania, Sharon and Emma ventured to deepest 

Surrey at the weekend to collect Madonna, Kylie and Cyndi.  They are settling in 

well to their new uber fancy coop.  They’ve even laid eggs already.  Therefore we 

have a welcome return of the chicken blog!    It’s been a busy old term – 

children, staff, parents and governors have all worked very hard, so enjoy a well-

deserved rest next week.  Happy holidays.  Robin 
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Stars of the Week 

Parent Consultations 
 

The Spring Term Parent Consultations will be 

on Wed 22nd March PM for KS1 and KS2 and 

All Day EYFS. 

School will be closed all day for EYFS and KS1 
& KS2 will finish at 1:00PM. Please make a note 

on your dairies. 

Chickens 

Good afternoon Primrose Hill we 

would like to introduce ourselves : 

We go by the names of Madonna, 

Kylie and Cyndi  we are your new 

celebrity hens.   As you probably know by now, 

Emma (our agent) , Sharon (our PA) and Tania (our manager) 

collected us in the tour bus from deepest darkest Surbiton 

last Saturday.     

What an adventure ,we were so eggcited to be coming to 

such a wonderful new home that we sang all the way to 

Primrose Hill.   At one point we got into the groove so much 

that Sharon thought we had laid an egg. 

The coop is five star the crème de la crème for superstar     

chickens like us, it could do with a few mirrors and a couple 

of lights but its early days!  

We love the green colour scheme and the fancy ladder that 

takes us to our dressing room, there's even straw on the 

floor what chicken could ask for more. 

The welcome that we have received has been amazing, Robin 

even had an assembly for us. Bit of a shame he didn't 

source a red carpet but nobody's perfect. 

We hope that you will join us on our journey here and look 

forward to meeting you all very soon. 

We can also be hired for weddings, christenings and       Bar 

Mitzvahs etc. under the name of The Primrose songbirds. 

Must dash we need to perfect our harmonies, we have a 

couple of gigs lined up during half term, practice makes 

perfect and all that. Happy half term 

Madonna, Kylie and Cyndi. 

School Photographs 

Keep these dates for next half term.  Our 

School Photographer will be in school on Tues 

21st and Wed 22nd March.  These will be        

individual pictures.   

Dragonflies – Sibelle & Mateo 
Butterflies – Kai & Ela 

 

Grasshoppers – Sofia & Shama 
Beetles – Evan & Dante 

 

Bats – Ilyas & Fahd 

 

Squirrels – Nayeem & Dylan 

 

Hedgehogs –Nils 

 

Foxes – Pedro 

 

Blackbirds – Sean & Jami 
Woodpeckers – Amin & Melissa 

 

Herons – Zaynab & Ridon 

Kestrels – Aymane & Zain 
 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


Coming up next term: 
 

Mon 20th Feb               First Day Back 

Tues 21st Feb              Y4, 5 & 6 Gymnastics Event 

                                   Y4 Trip to Iron Man  

Weds 22nd Feb            Y2 Trip to Hampstead Heath 

Thurs 23rd Feb            Y4 Trip to the Church 

                                   Y2 & Y5 Fire Brigade Visit 

Tues 28th Feb              Y4 Trip to Iron Man 

Thurs 2nd March          World Book Day 

Weds 8th March         Butterfly Second Forest School Group Starts 

Fri 10th March             9am Reception Stay & Play 

Mon 13th March          Choir to Camden Centre with Tom 

                                    Rainbow Floating Classroom Trip 

Tues 14th March           Butterflies Floating Classroom Trip 

Weds 15th March         Dragonflies Floating Classroom Trip 

Thurs 16th March        Y2 Trip to Tower of London 

                                    2:45 Hedgehogs Assembly 

                                    9am Sticklebacks Primrose Maths  

20th March                   RE Week 

Tues 21st Mar              School Photos  

Weds 22nd Mar           School Photos AM 

                                  EYFS Parent Consultations – Nursery         

                                  & Reception Closed All Day 

                                 1:00 Parent Consultations KS1 &  KS2     

                                  School Closed PM 

Thurs 23rd Mar            2:45 Woodpeckers Assembly 

Fri 24th March             Red Nose Day 

                                   Maths Spring Slam 

Thurs 30th Mar            2:45 Blackbirds Assembly 

Fri 31st Mar                 1:30 School Closes Last Day of Term 

Use of Mobile Phones 
A reminder regarding using mobile 

phones in school Parents and Carers 

are asked to switch off their phones if 

they are coming into Nursery or Reception Classes 
and leave the setting if they need to use their      

mobile.   We would also ask if you are in the school 

building, you should not use your     mobile phones.  

This is advice from  Government Safeguarding       

documentation and in keeping  children safe.  Thank 

you for your co-operation. 

RECEPTION PRIMROSE 
MATHS 
 

Come and join your child in class to learn 

how we approach different mathematical 

concepts in Reception.  

The sessions will take place over 2 con-

secutive weeks.  

9.00am Thursday 9th March - Sticklebacks 

9.00am Thursday 16th March - Sticklebacks 

9.00am Thursday 23rd March - Newts 

9.00am Thursday 30th March - Newts 

Come and join us! 

STAY & PLAY 

KS1 & KS2  

Parents and carers - join your child in class to learn a new maths 

game.  

10th March from soft start for 15 - 20 minutes. 

Let's get calculating! 

Y1 Phonics Check 
The children in Y1 undertake a phonics check in 

June each year.  This is a national assessment   

requirement.   Robin will be running a session for 

parents explaining what this is all about on 

Wednesday 8th March at 9am in the middle hall. 

Growth Mindset 
We’ve made great progress with our 

Growth Mindset work since September 

and are seeing the impact of this from 

the children in their    resilience and in 

their learning and attitudes.   Becca will 

be running a parent workshop next term 

to explain all about it.  This will take 

place on Friday 17th March at 2:45. 

KS1 SATS 

Robin and Pippa will be running an information session for 

Y2parents and carers about Key Stage 1 SATS on      

Tuesday 28th February at 9am.  This will be to outline 

what will be coming up in the next few months for the Y2 

children.  Please make every effort to attend if you can.  

It will take a maximum of 20 mins!  Thanks, Robin 

Attendance and Punctuality  

Letters have gone home with the children today         

regarding your children’s attendance and punctuality. 

Please check attendance grids and speak to Pauline with 

any concerns you may have. 

End of another busy  term. Have a lovely Half Term , and 

have a good rest.  

We will see you all on Monday 20th February at 8:45 


